The Mayor and Board of Commissioners of the Town of Englewood met in special called meeting on Thursday January 29th, 2014 at 7:00PM. The meeting was held in the Community Center Room inside the Municipal Building.

Call to Order

Mayor Hawn called the meeting to order. 

Roll Call

City Recorder Haley Guidry gave roll call with commissioners Wes Atwell, Jerry Shirk, Richard Raper, and Alan Phillips present. Also present was Court Clerk Angie Napier and Librarian Rachael Jones.

Invocation

Invocation was given by Shirk.



New Business


Appoint a new Town Manager

[bookmark: _GoBack]Commissioner Alan Phillips stated that out of all of the applicants, that Bobbie Manning was the one who met the qualifications. A roll call vote was then taken to appoint Manning.

Wes Atwell – Yes
Jerry Shirk – Yes
Tony Hawn – Yes
Richard Raper – Yes
Alan Phillips – Yes

The board agreed that the starting salary for the new Town Manager will be the same as the previous Town Manager’s salary, $48,979.84. A member of the audience, citizen of Englewood Helen Land then asked the board what Manning’s qualifications were. Commissioner Phillips then stated the Manning has more than 20 years of public service experience and has most recently worked in the Sullivan County Highway Department where he worked with employees to serve the public. He also stated that among Manning’s duties were working on the department’s budget. Motion was then made by Phillips, seconded by Raper to appoint Bobbie Manning as the Town of Englewood’s new Town Manger. All Ayes.

Adjournment

Motion was made by Phillips, seconded by Shirk to adjourn the meeting. All Ayes. 





_____________________                                                     _________________________
Mayor									                   Recorder
